
 

 

POA MEMBERSHIP MEETING     Tuesday, July 17, 2018  LAUREL MANOR 

The meeting was called to order by the President, Cliff Wiener, at 7:00 PM followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance and a moment of silence to remember those who served to keep us safe.   

Roll call showed all members present. 

The minutes of the June meeting were approved as read. 

The Treasurer reported income for June 2018 was $2,219.81, typical for mid-year; expenses $14,114.48; 

operating funds $146,065.57, which is approximately the cost of publishing the Bulletin for one year.   

The Membership chairman thanked those who joined tonight noting things could change in a heartbeat 

so thank you Villagers who recognize that we are the only group that protects your rights.   

At the tables at the back of the room were representatives from Seniors v Crime, CERT, SHINE, and the 

lightning group to answer any individual questions attendees may have.   

The cash raffle made three lucky ticket holders each $30 richer than they were when they arrived. 

Open forum is the time we open our mics to listen to you: 

 There are pot holes on some roads that need repair. 

 What is the status of the embankment under the Morse road bridge? 

 What is the latest on repair of sinkholes in the Villages? 

 Where does one go with a complaint about the Villages hospital? 

 Are there plans for an interchange with I-75 closer to the Villages? 

Speakers:  John Thompson, Founder of Good Foundation Florida introduced the science of sinkholes in 

Florida followed by Ron Broadick President/CEO of Earth Tech, and Barry Smith founder of Pinnacle 

engineering  who discussed the identification, repair, and insurance issues related to sink holes in 

Florida.  After a multitude of questions, the meeting was adjourned at 8:45 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carolyn Reichel, Secretary 

  

 

  


